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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Beat the Street Finale Event – Wednesday 27th October 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our Calderwoodies and our Calderwood families for 
wholeheartedly embracing our Beat the Street challenge. It has been lovely to see so many families and 
extended family members get involved in the initiative. There has been a real buzz about Rutherglen over 
the past few weeks, and this is all down to your enthusiasm and commitment to earn as many points as 
possible for Calderwood.  
 
A special thank you also goes to the many volunteers we had to accompany our classes on their weekly 
walks during their outdoor PE times. Without you, it would not have been possible. It has been a lovely 
opportunity for children to chat and walk with their friends, and I know the children have very much enjoyed 
being able to collect points throughout the school day, too.  
 
Final Plea – Parent/Carer Helpers 
 
To celebrate the end of Beat the Street we are planning to have a whole school Halloween parade walk on 
Wednesday 27th October. Children can come to school dressed in their Halloween costume (please no 
masks) and we will head out in our classes on a route that will see us tap as many boxes as possible – down 
Buchannan Drive, into Overtoun Park and back again. In order for this to happen, we need as many 
parent/carer volunteers as possible. If you are available between 1.30pm and 2.50pm on Wednesday 27th 
October, can you please email Mrs Kirkland/Mrs Combe at gw10kirklandjulie2@glow.sch.uk or 
gw10combeashley@glow.sch.uk and we will be in touch to confirm arrangements. 
 
We still have a few days left of the challenge. Please encourage your child to bring their fob to school each 
day. There is still time to play the game just register your card online and start collecting points at Beat 
Boxes in the local area. Come on team Calderwood…we can do this! 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Combe 
Depute Head Teacher. 
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